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CONCERNING: 

JORDAN 

Fraudulent CITES permits 

1. The CITES Management Authority of Jordan has asked the Secretariat to inform the Parties of its concern 
regarding some fraudulent CITES permits that have been issued and are now circulating.  

2. All Parties should consider any permit issued by the Management Authority of Jordan as not valid until the 
CITES authorities in Jordan have verified the authenticity of it.  

3. If any Party has any other questions concerning permits issued by Jordan, they should contact them directly. 


